
Our dear friends,
Greetings in Jesus the Shepherd and Bishop of our Souls. “It is not 
by might, not by power, but by My spirit,” sayeth the Lord.

This newsletter comes to you after a gap - as the children were preparing for their 
annual examinations. This kept us all busy, and soon after, the holidays began. 
This year, all the children were encouraged to go home for the summer vacations. 
At Mizpah, we had only Teresa, David and Devarani stay behind, which was quite 
a different experience altogether.

It is also around this time that the annual prizes were distributed and many of our 
children received awards for their diverse skills and performances.

We are grateful to God for granting the desire of our hearts as four of our children 
– Murali, Rohini, Priyanka and Michael - have appeared for their Class X Board 
Examinations. We are extremely pleased to report a 100% pass rate in the results.

Our sincere thanks to all our prayer partners who uphold our children constantly in prayer. May God grant you His 
abundant blessings.

Now that the holidays are over and the new academic year has begun, we have all returned to our routine. Our present 
focus is in finding appropriate fields of higher learning for the older children. Murali will be joining technical school, as 
his skills and interests lie in that area. Rohini, Priyanka and Michael will pursue pre-university courses.

We look ahead to the coming academic year with hope in our eyes and trust in our hearts, as we are made more than 
conquerors through Christ who loved us and gave himself for us.

We thank you for your love and support towards us and the work here at Mizpah. May the Lord bless you as we continue 
to serve Him together with gladness.

With warm regards,

JULY ‘09

PRAISE GOD WITH US

For the excellent academic 1.	
results this year
For the children who were 2.	
able to visit their existing 
family members and return 
to Mizpah safely
For the lively atmosphere 3.	
here in the Home

PLEASE PRAY WITH US

For the children as they 1.	
settle into their new classes 
and studies
For the children’s health, 2.	
safety and protection
For the necessary funds to 3.	
enrol Murali into a suitable 
Diploma course
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